
All members, families and friends of Polish-American Engineers Association are cordially invited to attend our 
Annual Picnic.Annual Picnic.

DATE: Saturday, July 28th, 2012
TIME:   12:00 p.m.
PLACE:  Fourth Lake Resort, 

36670 N. Corona Drive, Lake Villa, IL. (see next page for directions)

We will have access to various resort amenities: beach, volleyball, soccer field,  

The Association will provide: hamburgers, sausages, barbecued meats, salads, bread, relishes and beverages. 
Mr. Rene Pietrzyk will coordinate all phases of instrumental and vocal entertainment.

A donation will be $30 for adults and $15 for children over 10 years old.

It is recommended that all those attending bring their own chairs

For reservations and additional information please call or email:

Miroslaw Niedzinski – 773-415-1818
Roman Korczak – 847-217-2530

Email: paea.info@gmail.com
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MapQuest link: 
http://www.mapquest.com/maps/36670+N.+Corona+Drive+Lake+Villa+IL/
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